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March 26, 2013

Supervisor Norma Santiago
El Dorado County
Government Center

330 Fair Lane

Placerville, CA 95667

Dear Supervisor Santiago:

The Tahoe Resource Conservation District’s (TRCD) Board of Directors has received three
applications/letters of interest for the current vacant seat on our Board. Each of the candidates
has also attended at least one of our Board meetings. On behalf of the Board, I would like to
express our support of Harold Singer as a District Board member, based on his extensive
experience in the resource field and knowledge of the District’s programs.

I would appreciate it if you could include his appointment on the El Dorado County Board of
Supervisor’s meeting agenda at your earliest convenience.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

/LWS&&,.—._J

Robert S. Anderson,
President, Board of Directors
Tahoe Resource Conservation District

Cc. John P. Skeel, District Manager
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